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STATE OF WASHINGTON
UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250 ● Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 ● www.utc.wa.gov
September 4, 2014
[bookmark: _GoBack]
REVISED NOTICE OF OPEN MEETING
(Rescheduled to Friday, September 12, 2014, at 9:00 a.m.)

RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cristalina LLC,
Docket UW-090516

TO ALL PARTIES AND INTERESTED PERSONS:

On September 3, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) issued a Notice of Open Meeting in the above-referenced matter for September 11, 2014, of its intent to address Order 01 in this docket and Cristalina’s authority to impose the customer surcharge.

By this notice, the Commission removes this item from the September 11, 2014, regular open meeting.  Accordingly, the Commission will hold a recessed open meeting in this docket on September 12, 2014, at 9:00 a.m.  At that time, the Commission will also take up Commission Staff’s recommendation to refer to the local prosecutor the matter of misappropriation of funds Cristalina has collected through the surcharge authorized in Order 01.  The meeting will be held at the Commission’s headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.

Any questions regarding this Notice should be directed to Amy White, by email at awhite@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1247.



STEVEN V. KING
Executive Director and Secretary
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